Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Podiatric Medicine
The Board of Podiatric Medicine hereby gives notice that on June 8, 2010, it received a Petition for Declaratory Statement filed by Narmo L. Ortiz, Jr., DPM, requesting a declaratory statement as to whether Section 461.003(5), F.S., authorizes a podiatric physician to utilize and supervise hyperbaric oxygen in the treatment of the foot, ankle and leg. The Board will address this petition at its next meeting.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Bruce Deterding, Executive Director, Board of Podiatric Medicine/MQA, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3256.
